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Eric Cooper

From: Eric Cooper <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 2:03 PM
To: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org
Cc: Eric Cooper
Subject: FW: Susan Lisa variance request

For files and online. Thanks. 
 

From: Tracy Romano <romano.tracy@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 2:00 PM 
To: ECooper@townofcanandaigua.org 
Subject: Susan Lisa variance request 
 
 We are neighbors of Susan Lisi residing at 5475 Wells Curtice Rd. It is my hope that Susan Lisi will be granted a variance 
to house animals in the barn on her property. It would be a tremendous waste of resources to demolish and rebuild a 
barn 13 feet from its current location, it would be disruptive to the established ecosystems on her property as well  
Thank you.  
Tracy and Vince Romano 
 
--  
Tracy 


